
We had a great week! 

This week was dental health week. We talked 
all about taking care of our teeth and going to 

the dentist!

On Monday, Miss Chelsea, a dental hygienist, 
came in during morning circle time to teach us 
how to take care of our teeth.  We learned that 
we need to brush our teeth in a circular motion 
at least twice a day to get rid of any sugar bugs.  

For our fine motor crafts this week, we made 
tooth monsters and mouths with mini 

marshmallows for the teeth.  We also practiced 
flossing using legos, play doh, and yarn. 

On Tuesday, Miss Fran came in for Social Skills 
to make sensory bags with us. 

The kiddos loved it!

On Wednesday, when Miss Ilia and Charlotte 
came in, we got to celebrate Charlotte’s 

birthday! Miss Ilia gave everyone a birthday hat 
to wear while we sang Happy Birthday to 

Charlotte who also had a special birthday hat 
on.

Some of the stories we read this week were:
Clark the Shark Tooth Trouble, The Tooth Book, 

Brush, Brush, Brush, Teeth are not for Biting, 
and Dora the Explorer Show Me Your Smile!

This  month we will be learning about the
color purple and the heart shape.
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Reminders

February 16th
No After 
School

February 19th
No School  


